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July 2, 2020  
 
 
 
 
Subject:  
 
EU Regulation EC 1907/2006; Registration, Evaluation, Authorization and Restriction 
of Chemicals (REACH) Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) published 
Candidate Lists.  
 
On 25 June 2020 the European Chemicals Agency (ECHA) added four new substances to 
the Candidate List of Substances of Very High Concern. Three substances were included 
due to their toxicity to reproduction (Article 57c) and a fourth due to its endocrine disrupting 
properties to human health (Article 57f).  
 
Elgiloy Specialty Metals, a division of Combined Metals of Chicago L.L.C., has reviewed our 
current operations and does not knowingly add to the product or processes used to produce 
parts, any of the substances included on the Candidate List of Substances of Very High 
Concern (SVHC) at a level greater than 0.1% by weight.  
 
If you require more information about the materials used in the products that we supply, 
please contact your sales representative.  
 
Sincerely yours,  
 

Alexandra Moore-Staub  

 
Alexandra Moore-Staub, CHMM  
Director, Environmental, Health, Safety, & Security  
Combined Metals of Chicago  
Elgiloy Specialty Metals 
 

 

 
 

 


